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• be 18+ or have a named Supervising Adult  
  who completes the booking with you and  
  will supervise the fire.

• have access to outdoor space where you are  
  able and allowed to make a fire.

You must then observe the following. 

You must follow the ‘Starting your Camp Fire 
Safely’ instructions provided inside your 
Signal Fire box.

You will be supplied with a Fire Bowl, a 
Fire Blanket and a Natural Fire Starter. 
These items will enable you to have a safe 
experience and should be used. You will need 
to source your own burning material, such 
as dry wood, pre-seasoned logs, BBQ coal, 
fire brick, or natural fuel such as a coffee 
block.  

Never use flammable liquids to start a Signal 
Fire. Never burn dangerous items such as 
aerosol cans, paint tins, foam furniture or 
batteries.

The Signal Fire should be lit and maintained 
by the named Signal Fire Lead who will be 
18+, (or Supervising Adult). All other 
audience members should stay 1 metre from the 
Signal Fire at all times.

Position your Signal Fire clear of any 
buildings, garden sheds, fences, trees and 
hedges. You should be able to see clear sky 
above your fire.
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If you have requested a Camp Fire supplied by 
Boundless then you must:

We will supply a fire blanket but always keep 
a bucket of water nearby in case of emergency 
to extinguish your fire. 

Never leave your fire unattended. An adult 
should supervise it until it has burnt out. 
If it has to be left, damp it down with 
plenty of water. Do not leave it to burn 
unattended after your October2020 performance 
finishes. 

Before lighting your fire check the area to 
make sure there’s no wildlife or pets nearby.

Before your Signal Fire you will need to 
gather:

• Your own burning material, such as drywood,      
  pre-seasoned logs, BBQ coal, instant light    
  fire brick, or natural fuel such as a coffee  
  block 

• Paper 

• Matches

• A bucket of water

• Torches or phone torches (so you can move     
  around safely after dark)


